Page 1 of 1

Hayles, Renee

From: | on behaif of Chris Thomas [

Sent: 04 February 2014 12:25
To: Hayles, Renee |
- Subject: Re: Lewisham Development Management Local Plan - Hearings

Ms Hayles

We corresponded 1n December about the Inspector's initial concerns with this document and you
kindly agreed that I could have until 7 Feb to respond. '

I have now seen the Council's response to the Inspector's concerns. I note particularly that they
propose to delete Policy DM 19(2) and paragraph 2.155 of the text. I can confirm that these changes
will satisfy the Outdoor Media Centre's objections to this document. We are also content with the .
proposed amendment to Policy DM 19(1)(g) (except that there 1s an "or" missing between "area" and
"adversely"). For the avoidance of doubt, the Council's "Suggested Modifications" (paragraph 3.10
of their memorandum) should include a proposal to delete all of existing paragraph 2.155 and replace

with their revised text.

Assuming the Inspector accepts these modifications, there is no need for me to attend the hearing
Sess10ns. ' '

Many thanks

Chris Thomas




